
2021
MTA Elections

Announcement of Runoff Election
for the Election of one MTA NEA Director,

with a three-year term beginning September 1, 2021

A majority vote is required to elect an NEA Director. A majority was not achieved to fill one of the seats in the 
initial election. Therefore, a runoff election will be held between the two highest vote-getters.

The runoff election period is set to begin on the last Monday of May (May 31, 2021) and will end on the last 
business day of June (June 30, 2021).

The candidates will be given the opportunity to address the delegates at Annual Meeting after the meeting 
recess on Friday evening. They are:

John Bracey
Belmont Education Association

Christine L. Mulroney
Framingham Teachers Association

The election will be conducted by the MTA Credentials and Ballot Committee in the same manner and among the 
same voting constituency as the first balloting. All Active Members will receive a mailing in early June instructing 
them how to access their ballot and vote. E-mail reminders with ballot access instructions will be sent to the 
membership as well.

Members with any elections questions may contact:

MTA Division of Governance
617.878.8305  |  MTAGovernance@massteacher.org




